

USEP PROPOSAL # 1                                                              August 31, 2020


MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Educational Paraprofessionals/Instructional Assistants and Other eligible SRP Career Development Program

The Board and the Union agree to continue the program to assist Paraprofessionals / Instructional Assistants and other eligible SRP with monetary assistance for those enrolled as degree seeking students in a college of education.


The Board and the Union agree to meet during the 2019-2020 2020 - 2021 school year to discuss any issues or concerns that arise as a result of this memorandum. ·

The program will continue provided the funding sources are available.




[bookmark: _Hlk49426831]
______________________________ 				____________________________ 
For the Board							Date





______________________________ 				____________________________
For the Union							Date






















